
Friends sale night rules  October 17, 2023 

Friends’ Sale Night Rules 
 
Social distancing is advised.  Please be courteous and do not crowd other patrons. 
 
To reduce congestion, improve safety, and shorten check out times during Friends’ Sale Night, 
the following rules are in effect: 
 

1. Attendees must have a current membership in the Friends or join that night.  An 
identification number will be assigned for the sale. 

2. No plastic bins, Ikea bags, or blankets will be allowed inside the sale areas.   
3. Do not remove books from tables or displays unless you are committed to purchasing it.  

Books cannot be removed for later scanning and then not purchased.  Any books you do 
not want to purchase must be reshelved in their original area. 

4. Up to two “bankers” boxes (or shopping bags) per membership can be used inside a sale 
area while you are selecting items to purchase.  You may bring your own “bankers” 
boxes, or we will provide bags for your use during the sale.  No other size boxes will be 
permitted. 

5. The containers will be marked with your ID number for identification.  Inside the sale 
areas, you must keep your containers within your control (reach) at all times.  
Abandoned containers will be restocked. 

6. When a container is full, it can be passed outside the sale area and exchanged for a new 
empty container marked with your number.  The full container will then be subtotaled 
by cashiers and set aside in a monitored area.  You can pay for all at the end of the 
night. 

7. All items passed outside the sale room must be purchased. 
8. You can transfer the books to your containers to transport home, or keep our 

containers. 
9. Anyone blocking aisles, stockpiling books on the floor, or acting disruptively will be 

asked to leave. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


